
The	Four	Way	Test	of	the	Things	We	Think,	Say	and	Do:	
Is	It	The	Truth?	

Is	It	Fair	To	All	Concerned?	
Will	It	Build	Good	Will	and	Better	Friendships?	

Will	It	Be	Beneficial	to	All	Concerned?	
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He’s	also	an	Honorary	Rotarian	in	York, 

 

			
the	district		
	
		
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

			

			

Published by the Rotary Club of Hunt Valley 
Meeting at the Greene Turtle Hunt Valley first Wednesdays 12 noon. See wwwhuntvalleyrotary.com for monthly calendar!!	

THIS	WEEK’S	MEETING:					
Bill	thanked	the	board	for	a	good	year,	unfortunately	cut	short	by	COVID-19.		So	disappointing	to	miss	our	annual	4-Way	Test		
Program!		We	were	able	to	collect	some	elementary	school	posters	and	those	will	be	judged	and	checks	and	certificates	mailed	to	
the	schools	for	the	winners.		Don’t	know	if	you	tuned	in	to	the	Virtual	District	Conference	this	weekend,	but	there	was	a	4-Way	
Test	oratorical	contest,	hosted	by	our	own	Matt	May.		Other	clubs	had	their	candidates	selected,	and	those	were	whittled	down	to	
4	who	competed	on	the	webinar	and	were	judged	by	all	participants.		We	were	so	close	to	having	our	HS	winner(s)	selected	when	
the	schools	closed.	Matt	will	have	to	tell	us	how	this	was	accomplished	when	we	next	meet.	Pretty	impressive—as	was	the	whole	
District	 Conference.	We	never	got	 to	meet	our	outgoing	District	Governor	Barton	Goldenberg.	 	He	and	a	great	 team	put	this	all	
together	in	6	weeks.	The	sessions	were	taped	and	are	available	to	watch	at	 http://www.rotary7620.org.	 	 	Good	speakers!		One	
verb	stood	out:	“Pivot.”		That	is	definitely	our	challenge	in	the	coronavirus	future.			
So,	7/1	brings	leadership	changes	all	across	Rotary--clubs,	districts,	RI--	

Our	new	President	Keith	 ,	DG	Jennie	Gorski	 ,	RI	President	 	 	
Holger	Knaack,	a	member	of	the	Rotary	Club	of	Herzogtum	Lauenburg-Mölln,	Germany,	has	been	selected	to	serve	as	president	of	Rotary	
International	in	2020-21	and	the	theme	for	his	year	Is	“Rotary	Opens	Opportunities.”	
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COMING	EVENTS:	
Not	much	of	a	calendar,	just	some	future	dates.			
Hopefully	we	can	find	a	place	to	meet,	maybe	outside?	A	new	
challenge.		Ideas	are	welcome.				

July	8	--	meeting	-	noon	

	July	18	(Thurs.)	–	Happy	Hour	-	5:30		
	
August	5	--	meeting		-	noon	

	August	20	(Thurs.)	–	Happy	Hour	-	5:30		
	

September	2	--	meeting	–	noon	

	September	17	(Thurs.)	–	Happy	Hour	-	5:30	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	

 

	
	
		
	
	
	
	
	

	

	

	
	

	

	
	

ROTARY	ANNIVERSARIES:				
Majed	rejoined	7/1/18,	Julie	7/15/15,	Tom	7/23/14,	Keith	7/25/18	
	
	
BIRTHDAYS:		
6/3	Ken,	6/19	Matt,	6/28	David,	7/8	Phil,	7/24	Dan			

Rotary’s	main	objective	is	service	—	in	the	community,	in	the	workplace,	and	around	the	
globe.	The	1.2	million	Rotarians	who	make	up	more	than	34,000	Rotary	clubs	in	nearly	
every	country	in	the	world	share	a	dedication	to	the	ideal	of	Service	Above	Self.		
	

Do	you	have	a	suggestion	for	a	speaker,	off-site	meeting,	or	service	
project?		Contact	Jane	for	referral	to	the	correct	committee	chair.		

											JUNE	24,	2020		 THIS	WEEK’S	VISITORS:					
	
No	visitors	for	Changeover	but	Keith,	Bill,	Matt,	Steve,	Nick,	
Jim	and	Dorrie,	Lynne,	Nancy,	and	Jane	were	on	hand	to	
thank	Bill	for	his	two	years	as	our	club	president	and	to	
welcome	Keith	as	our	President	2020-2021.				

							 					

																		

OF	SPECIAL	NOTE!		IMPORTANT	UPCOMING	CLUB	EVENTS:	 	
Happy	Hours	now	on	2nd	Thursdays….		By	ZOOM	for	now	–5:30	
Board	meetings	2nd	Mondays	of	the	month	–	next	one	July	13	-	by	ZOOM	-	5:30	
	


